
          
www.applecreeksnowryders.org  

Apple Creek Snow Ryders PO Box 7753, Appleton WI 54912 
 
Next meeting: ​Wednesday January 8​th @ ​7:30PM Town of Center Town Hall 

   
December 11th​th​, 2019 Meeting Minutes 

I. Announcements  

Meeting was called to order at 7:35pm by VP Nick Lanser 

 Introductions and welcoming of new members.  

November  Minutes were read and “Marked as Approved”  

 Treasurers’ Report – was read and “Marked and Filed for Audit”  

II. Discussion  
-   Trail Maintenance day was Dec 7th, 90% of the trails are marked. Great Job! 

         Kreiger’s land (PP to the East) by Y -Go- By do not want the trail on their land and Hofackers land to Hwy S do not 
care to have the trail on their property either. We will not mark or groom but we will still maintain the easements. 
        There is still  a lot  of panning and flattening to do on the Wrightstown segment of the trail.  
       Please TURN IN all trail marking sheets to David Gaskill so he can get the time accounted for in the SNARS 
program. 

- Dec 15th, 2019  is the deadline for Easements to be turned into the county. 
- Jan 15th, 2020 is the deadline for the trail marking and prep sheets to be turned in. 
- An old issue about grooming a segment of trail just south of the bridge in Wrightstown was brought up. In order to 

make it “easier: for ACSR and eliminate the crossing of the bridge, Fox Valley snowmobile club would groom this 
segment of our trail and we would pay them to do so.  

- Fundraiser update- committee will start working on the annual Sportsman Raffle in January 2020 again. 
      -     Chili Dump TBD  
       - It was brought up to put a thank you to our landowners and corporate sponsors in the Wrightstown Spirit and 
Freedom   Pursuit Newspapers. Anyone interested in taking on this task please let us know. 
     - Wrightstown Snow Rovers checking account was closed out and transferred to ACSR checking. Plus ACSR now 
has a box scraper. 
     New Business 

- There was a new hose put on the drag, along with a ram and a new tire. Drag needed welding also. Compliments 
of Hietpas Welding. Thank You ! 

- ACSR will be donating $100 to the Outagamie Conservation Club for the snowmobile races for the youth purse 
on Feb 1st. 

- Meat Raffle at the Kountry Bar in January is being looked into. 
- Jan 24th -25th MS Club Ride-ACSR will be sponsoring $ 75 per rider from our club for this event. 
- Looking into making a donation in honor Father Charlie. Will talk to Jerry Ebben about this. 

 III. Roundtable  
- No other new business, the meeting was adjourned - See you January 8th!  
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